April 11, 2022
Dear CCA families,

CARDINAL KEY: April’'s Cardinal Key is BALANCE — When questions arise about how we
spend our time, we make choices depending on what’s important in the moment. We
may choose to give up time with friends to finish a project for work or school, or we
may choose to put aside something we’re doing to help a friend. Many of the choices
we make every day—choices about school, work, hobbies, sports, family, friends,
health, etc.—are about balance.

Thank you to all the families that were able to support our K-2 concert on Friday. We had a
great crowd and the show was absolutely ‘A'dorable! Thank you Ms. Baker for organizing

the event.

Please take a few moments to look at the upcoming events! The end of this school year is

going to be busy now that we are back to a more normal look.

Yearbook update:

Last Call for Yearbook Orders: orders due April 29th!!!!

Order forms are linked here. Please send pictures for the yearbook to cassierosling@re3j.com.
8th grade parents, don't forget to send me your ad details for your student as well! A special
memento from you. This should include 1-3 pictures (hard or digital) of your choice, a special
message from you, a bible verse if you choose. If you have any questions, please email
cassierosling@re3j.com and | will help you. All ad details are due by April 29th.

Lunch Forms!

The lunch forms for the remainder of this school year are linked here and can be found on the
website. Wednesdays are Ben’s Pizza and Thursdays are Santiago's Burritos. Orders are due
the previous Friday to ensure delivery.

STUDENT EVENTS:

CMAS:

The spring state mandated testing will begin this week. Please ensure your child eats a
good breakfast and arrives at school on time. All classes will start testing first thing in the
morning. A very special Thank You to our amazing PTO and Emily Gibson for the delicious
burritos for our Intermediate Test participants last week. We appreciate you!

Nurse’s Update:


https://my.cheddarup.com/c/2021-2022-yearbook-orders
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mJ6vOT4ud-NriY4lw2ZdEmCkvrNO2ALz/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1v8fCp1yxLXN0cyCXIN8nIrqeTxIsurs2/view?usp=sharing

Norovirus and the flu have been making the rounds. Please encourage your child to wash
their hands frequently with soap and warm water. Also, make sure your child is getting a
good night’s sleep and plenty of fluids.

Upcoming Events

e April 4-29th: CMAS testing window

e April 11th: Board meetings and work session 5:30 on Zoom

e April 15th: No school

e April 22nd: Kindergarten Dad’s Day

e April 26th: Kindergarten Field trip

e April 27th: Board of Directors Meeting @ 5:30 in the library and on Zoom
e May 4th: 4th & 5th grade Field trip

e May 5th: Middle School trip to STEM Day at Coors Field

e May 6th: We Care $2 Hat Day at CCA

e May 8th-13th: 8th grade trip

e May 11th: CCA Board of Directors Executive Session 5:30 in Library

e May 13th: PTO meeting

e May 18-20th: 6th grade Outdoor Education

e May 18th: Board of Directors meeting 5:30 in the Library and on Zoom
e May 25th: 8th Grade Graduation Ceremony

e May 26th: Awards assembly, talent show, field day and early dismissal

Thank you for your support of our amazing, little school.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Lockette



